
 

Menands Senior Scoop 
Menands Senior Citizen Club 

Since 1973 
21 ½ N. Lyons Avenue 
Thursdays, 9am-3pm 

JUNE 2020 
Diane Leonard, President, Debbie Teitsch, Vice President, Sheila Hyatt, Secretary, Dawn Primett, Treasurer 

 
Hope every one is feeling well, looking forward to 
carefully ending this long period of inactivity.  
 
Requirements to follow for gatherings:   
Fill out a Self-Check Screening form for tracing and 
tracking! 
Temperature taken upon arriving. 
Wear a Mask! 
If you don’t feel well, please stay home!  
 
Bethany Presbyterian is establishing their requirements 
for the use of Fellowship Hall. 
 
Food served needs to be in individually wrapped 
containers. 
 
We will update you as we get new information. 
 
Senior Resources Department is going to publish a 
monthly newsletter.  THE SENIOR STARTER, “The 
Place to Start for Services.”  
There is going to be a section for all Six Clubs. 
Shannon Egan is the Editor. 
If you would like to receive the Newsletter, send 
Shannon your email address to egans@colonie.org 
  

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
Kirsten Anderson    7/2 
Norma Baisden    7/11 
Mary Bryant     7/8 
Joe Ellrott     7/2 
Caren Epps     7/26 
Karen Forner     7/26 
Kathryn Gizzi     7/12 
Jean Jojo     7/20 
Paul Leonard     7/26 
Ginny McCabe    7/7  
Patricia Payne     7/27 
Christine Paradise    7/21 
Suzanne Petty     7/18 
Cynthia Price     7/8  
Rose Primett     7/24 
Jerry Ruppert     7/27 
Patricia Sears     7/14 
Betty Skumurski    7/4 
Joe Sorrentino     7/6 

 
Barbara Weidman    7/31 
Sylvia Wendell    7/25 
Nancy Ziegler     7/15  

 
JULY DATES TO REMEMBER 
7/4 Independence Day 
 
GREETING CARDS SENT 
Sympathy Card:  to the Harbour Family  
for Harry Harbour 
 
ANNUAL SENIOR PICNIC IN THE PARK  
September 17, 2020, 10:00AM-2:00PM, at Ganser-
Smith Park Pavilion, Menands.  
Bingo starts at 10:30AM, coffee and donuts will be 
served. 
LUNCH CATERED BY KRIS’ MID-CITY  
TAVERN  
Marinated Chicken Breast, Tossed Salad, Potato 
Salad, Fruit Salad, Rolls and Butter, Strawberry 
Shortcake, Coffee, Tea, Iced Tea and Lemonade. 
Paul Slusar will provide music for toe-tapping. 
There will be a share the wealth drawing. 
Bring a lawn chair for added comfort. 
Please make reservations and pay ahead.  
Cost $15. 

 
2020 TRIPS 

Almost every trip has been cancelled this year, there 
are still a few that are uncertain.  We’ll keep you 
posted. 
We were able to postpone most trips until next year.  
If you are signed up for a trip, you will remain on 
that trip’s list.  We will not automatically give 
refunds. If you are not able to make the new date, if 
you would prefer a refund, please let us know.  

 
6/25/2020, Thursday, ESSEX STEAM TRAIN & 
BECKY THATCHER RIVERBOAT. 
POSTPONED UNTIL 6/24/2021. 
7/22/2020, Wednesday, “SHEAR MADNESS,” 
Lake George Dinner Theater. 
POSTPONED UNTIL 7/21/2021,  
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8/10/2020, Monday, GLOUCESTER, MA, Lobster 
Luncheon Cruise around Gloucester Harbor.  
POSTPONED UNTIL 8/9/2021    
9/2/2020, “9 to 5,” Wednesday, Westchester Dinner 
Theatre, Elmsford, NY. 
POSTPONED, FUTURE DATE UNKNOWN. 
10/28/2020, Wednesday “KINKY BOOTS,” 
Westchester Dinner Theater, Elmsford, NY. 
POSTPONED, FUTURE DATE UNKNOWN. 
 
12/9/2020, Wednesday, NYC, ON YOUR OWN, or 
We have a limited number of $85 tickets for Radio 
City, “THE CHRISTMAS SPECTACULAR.”  First 
come, first serve. 
Bus leaves 6:30am.  Cost $15/25. 
 
PRAYER FOR POLICE OFFICERS 
Almighty God we pray to you 
In heaven up above 
Watch over our dear police officers 
And protect them with your love. 
 
Please guide them as they keep us  
safe both day and night 
And hold them firmly in your care 
should danger come their way. 
 
Give them true strength and courage 
As they serve til duty’s end 
And one more thing to ask dear Lord 
Protect their family and their friends. 
 
 


